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Saunders, Richard L. - PDR

From: Brown, Jonathan W. - PDR

Sent: Monday, December 6, 2021 8:48 AM

To: Saunders, Richard L. - PDR

Subject: FW: Oppose Special Use Permit: 3415A Floyd Avenue (W0001596050)

opposition 

 

Jonathan W. Brown 

Senior Planner 

Land Use Administration 

900 East Broad St., Rm 511 

City of Richmond, Virginia 23219 

804-646-5734 (office) 

Jonathan.Brown@rva.gov 

 

From: Chrissie Carrera [mailto:chrissie.carrera@gmail.com]  

Sent: Sunday, December 5, 2021 8:37 PM 

To: Brown, Jonathan W. - PDR <Jonathan.Brown@richmondgov.com> 

Subject: Fwd: Oppose Special Use Permit: 3415A Floyd Avenue (W0001596050) 

 

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize the sender's 

address and know the content is safe. 

 

   

Hello Mr. Brown,  

 

I am writing as a concerned constituent in the Museum District. I urge you to oppose Special Use 
Permit: 3415A Floyd Avenue (W0001596050). I think this permit could set a dangerous precedent for the 
city and will dramatically decrease quality of life for those already in the Museum District. I also have 
concerns about the conversion of our narrow alleys into through ways for increased traffic and the issues 
this will cause for city amenities and current homeowners. I personally know homeowners who would be 
affected by this specific permit and the neighborhood overwhelmingly opposes this proposal. 
 

Thank you for your time and consideration, 
Chrissie Carrera 

3015 Grove Ave  


